TOWN OF LAKEVILLE Selectmen's Meeting Minutes September 11, 2009

On September 11, 2009, the Board of Selectmen held a Special Meeting at the MBTA Train Station on Commercial Drive. The Meeting was called to order at 12:00 PM. Present: Selectman Maksy, Selectman Yeatts, Undersecretary of Business Development Michael Hunter, Representative Stephen Canessa, Representative John Quinn, and Town Administrator Rita Garbitt.

The Board met with the Undersecretary to discuss possible sites in Lakeville for business development. They took a brief tour of the Kensington Court apartment complex and then met at the property owned by National Development located on Route 105.

At 1:05 PM, upon a motion made by Selectman Yeatts and with Chairman Maksy stepping down to second and stepping back up to vote, the Board

VOTED: To adjourn their meeting.

Unanimous in favor.